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GUILLEN DISCUSSES SENIOR HEALTHCARE  
AT NURSING, REHAB FACILITY 

 
AUSTIN – On Thursday, July 21st, State Representative Ryan Guillen (D- District 31) visited the Las Palmas 
Skilled Nursing & Rehabilitation facility in Cotulla, where he heard from residents and staff about facility 
operations and delivered remarks expressing his support for the facility.  
 
"I was incredibly impressed by the amenities, resources, and operations managed by the staff of the Las 
Palmas Nursing and Rehabilitation Facility,” said Guillen. "They are doing an incredible job and its 
people just like the individuals working and living here that help make our communities thrive."  
 
During his visit, Guillen met with residents and facility director Matthew Sealy as well as with nursing facility 
board members and local elected officials to talk about the community's needs in senior care and assisted living, 
as well as for a tour of the facility. Guillen spoke at a catered meet and greet function where he addressed the 
residents and attendees. Among those present to address local issues with Guillen were La Salle County Sheriff 
Miguel Rodriguez, Cotulla City Manager Larry Dovalina, Councilors Juan Garcia and Mary Koraleski, and 
Justice of the Peace Vicki Rodriguez. 
 
“It was good to hear from everyone that attended about some improvements that we can make,” said 
Guillen. "We can always continue to improve access to senior care and assisted living across Texas."  
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